
 

 
28th January 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Elite Karate Centres 
 
We have been lucky enough to have been invited to give the children at Ecclesall 
Primary School a taste of what we do in our Karate before School Classes. Their 
enthusiasm has made them a joy to teach. 
 
Should you find your child comes home with a newfound passion for Karate, eager to 
learn more then, our classes are for the Juniors and are every Tuesday morning 7.30-
8.30am. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, or want further information, please contact me via 
the below email or contact number.  
 
I look forward to seeing some new faces in our classes very soon. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Steve & Sam 
 
07952 158 838 
steve@elite-karate.co.uk 
https://elite-karate.co.uk/ 
Steve Hegarty 
Elite Karate Centres 
07952 158 838 
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